COPY.

Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

19th April, 1950,

Dear Mr, Van der Weel,

with reference to your letter of the
23rd Fabruarx last, respecting the motorships
"PANKHAVEN I", "TANKHAVEN II" end "TANKHAVEN III",
I shall be obliged if you will let me know whether
you have any further information regsrding the
continuance of the B.C. clessificatlion of these
ships.

With kindest regsrds,
Yours sincerely,

P. H. Van der Weel, Esq.,
ROTTERDAM,
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